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Dear Valued Customers, 
 
On behalf of National Industries for the Blind (NIB), I want to take the opportunity to thank you for your 
support of the Base Supply Centers (BSC's) which are an important part of the AbilityOne® Program.  Our 
Base Supply Centers carry thousands of quality products on the AbilityOne Procurement List---including the 
SKILCRAFT® brand, made with pride by Americans who are blind or who have severe disabilities. 
 
Established in order to fill a void left by the closure of government-operated base stores, our Base Supply 
Centers also offer a wide variety of commercial items that complement those available on the Procurement 
List, allowing your personnel to utilize the store as a one-stop-shop, saving both time and money.  Product 
selection is tailored to each Base Supply Center in order to support and better serve each installation's 
unique mission. 
 
All Base Supply Centers were approved by the Installation commander or senior official responsible for 
facilities and has gone through the US AbilityOne commission regulatory process in order to be placed on 
the AbilityOne Procurement List.  The BSC's were established to support the creation of jobs for people with 
disabilities, who would otherwise have a good chance of being unemployed, while meeting critical sourcing 
requirements as a part of the supply system. 
 
The Base Supply Centers offer competitively priced products at fair and reasonable prices, with a strong 
focus on providing "US-Made" whenever available. 
 
For nearly 17 years, it's been our honor to support Federal installations and we remain dedicated to serving 
your continued mission by providing the highest levels of service available. 
 
Thank you for your commitment and service to our country, and for fully supporting your Base Supply 
Center. 
 
  
 
Sincerely, 
 
  
 
Kevin A. Lynch 
President and CEO 
 


